
From: Paula Kelly
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Hello Colleen

So far I'm 0-5 submitting comments to the CCC.
Your organization has failed the public, its purpose and is way overdue for a
makeover.

I'm totally against expansion of the 132 park & ride lot. The current size is
sufficient for 10 months. The state and you need to look at limiting stays. I
viewed one car barnstable ticketed 10 times in 15 days! A tow truck should have
been called a LOT sooner. I called Barnstable myself and the vehicle was
removed the next day.

Let's start doing a better job of managing that important lot before wasting our
tax money and hurting our environment by adding more bituminous roadaway!

Paula Kelly
barnstable

PS I'm certain, this was a complete waste of my time.
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From: Paul Phalan
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Hi Colleen

First and foremost I have zero confidence in the CCC making any planning decisions.

I feel it's truly a waste of time commenting on the , project. The CCC does whatever they want in
order to stay in business!

We live 5 min from that location and use it frequently.
It's totally mismanaged by everyone who is in charge. Every time I call authorities to report an
issue they point fingers in another direction. "not our problem".

The lot works well for 10 months therefore, it's a plain and simple dumb idea to expand it. We need
less hardtop due to the filtration our aquifer requires!
What a tragic waste of our tax money!

Better management, reducing stays to 4 days in a row, etc etc. I won't waste my time giving any
more thoughts because the CCC does whatever they want due to its structure. An endless spigot of
money.

Paul Phalan
Centerville
781-363-3535
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Dear Ms. Medeiros

The Barnstable Park and Ride bus shelters should be replaced, as they are uncomfortable, unsightly, and offer very
little protection from the elements.

Instead of simply paving more land for parking spaces, some of the existing space should be used for a multi-story
parking garage.

Yours truly,

Jonathan Sperber

Sent from my iPhone
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